
My name is Nancy Coffey. I am very excited to be considered for re-election as the TASP 
Graduate Student Representative for the upcoming year.  This past year was such an awesome 
experience. I am grateful to have sat on the board at such a pivotal time.  I would love the 
opportunity to continue to be a voice of my fellow graduate students.  
 
A little about me; I have completed all my coursework at Texas Tech and I am currently working 
on my dissertation in hopes of getting a doctorate in Educational Psychology specializing in 
School Psychology.  I am continuing my work with Dr. Hawley on power and aggression. And 
have had several opportunities to train pre-service teachers on our work. I am just started my 
internship year at a local special educational co-op and a super excited about school starting.  I 
am very lucky to have a “boring” life which consists of a wonderful husband, two awesome boys, 
four nutty dogs, and BIG aquarium.   
 
I hope that you have a great school year and to see you all you all at the TASP annual convention 
in October. 
 


